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Date: 

To: 

From: 

RE: 

December 4, 2023 

PLC Site Managers 

Leigh-Anne Orzeck, Patient Care Manager – NICU 
Christine Guss, Executive Director – Surgical Services, NICU, Women’s Health & 
Pediatrics 

Temporary PLC NICU Relocation 

Please be advised the PLC NICU (Unit 34) is relocating to Unit 33 due to noise levels and 

vibration associated with construction that is planned in the area below the current NICU. This 

move is necessary to ensure the healthcare team can continue to provide safe, comfortable 

care to our patients, their families, parents and guardians. 

On December 12, 2023, starting at 08:00, the healthcare team will begin moving patients in a 

safe and strategically planned manner. We expect the move to be complete by 20:00. 

Please contact Leigh-Anne or Christine with any questions. 

Thank you, 

Leigh-Anne Orzeck Christine Guss 


